RONALD REAGAN

November 10, 1980

The Honorable Margaret Thatcher
Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

London SW 1

England

Dear Madame Prime Minister:

Thank you very much for your letter of congratu-
lations. I, too, look forward to a meeting when
we can discuss the problems facing all of us,
and, like you, I believe that close friendship
between our two countries is more important now
than possibly it ever has been.

I remember our meeting in '78 with great pleasure
and hope there can be another in the days ahead.

Again, my thanks and warm regards.

Sincerely,

ROV}

RONALD REAGAN

9841 AIRPORT BOULEVARD, SUITE 1430, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90045
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